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Dear Families, 

 

We are incredibly proud of the creativity and effort our students have shown so far this term. In Art, Year 

10 students have taken on the challenge of using the grid reference technique to improve their drawing 

skills and the results are very impressive as I’m sure you will agree by the images below.  Meanwhile, the 

cooking prowess has shone through within our Food Technology lessons, where students have been 

cooking up a storm, creating dishes that not only look amazing but taste even better. Their enthusiasm 

and pride in their work shines through every lesson, and it’s fantastic to see them making the most of 

our new facilities. 

Students are clearly growing in confidence and independence. In Art, they’re learning how structure and 

planning can support creativity. In Technology, they’re experimenting with flavours and presentation, 

showing a thoughtful and skilled approach to cooking. It’s great to see them thinking carefully about 

technique and detail. 

It’s fabulous to see students taking advantage of the new facilities.  

 

 

 

Jim Taylor 

Headteacher  

Diary Dates:  Open Evening: Thursday 25th September 2025 

   Collaboration Day (School Closed to Students): Friday 26th September 2025 

Friday 2       
Year 10 Art 

Our Year 10 Art students are exploring a range of drawing 

techniques to develop their observational skills and 

precision. Today’s focus is on the grid reference method 

which is a classic technique that helps artists break down 

complex images into manageable sections. By overlaying 

a grid on both the reference image and their drawing 

surface, students can accurately scale and replicate 

proportions, improving their attention to detail and overall 

composition. 

It’s a brilliant way to build confidence in drawing and 

understand how structure supports creativity! 

  

http://www.shrewsburyacademy.co.uk/
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Extra Curricular Activities 

At Shrewsbury Academy, our vibrant extra-curricular sports programme 

offers something for everyone — whether you're an early riser or prefer 

to get active after lessons. With a wide range of clubs running before 

school (7:30–8:30am) and after school (3:10–4:10pm), students from 

all year groups can enjoy activities like football, netball, and fitness 

training throughout the week. 

Getting involved isn’t just about sport — it’s about boosting your 

wellbeing, building confidence, and developing teamwork and 

leadership skills. Regular physical activity improves focus in class, 

supports mental health, and helps you feel energised and empowered. 

 

Year 7 Technology: Textiles 

Our Year 7 students have made a brilliant start to their 

Textiles lessons this term! We’ve dived into the 

fascinating world of portraiture, with a special focus on 

how emotions are expressed through the eyes. Students 

have been exploring different ways to capture feeling and 

character in their drawings, which will soon be 

transformed into hand-sewn celebrity portraits. Along the 

way, they’re learning key stitching techniques and 

developing their confidence with needle and thread. It’s 

been wonderful to see their creativity and enthusiasm 

presented in every lesson. I’m genuinely impressed by 

the effort and imagination they’re bringing to their work, 

and I can’t wait to see how their skills continue to grow 

over the coming weeks. Keep an eye out for some 

fantastic textile art coming your way! 

Year 10 Technology: Food 

Our Year 10 students have been thriving in their Food 

Technology lessons, making the most of our newly upgraded 

kitchen facilities. With access to modern equipment and a 

professional-style workspace, they’ve been mastering 

essential culinary techniques and exploring flavour 

combinations with confidence and creativity. Each lesson 

presents fresh challenges, and the students are embracing 

them with enthusiasm and flair. From savoury dishes to sweet 

treats, their thoughtful approach to cooking and pride in their 

work are truly inspiring. We’re incredibly proud of their 

progress and excited to see what delicious creations they’ll 

produce next! 

 

http://www.shrewsburyacademy.co.uk/
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SEND at Shrewsbury Academy 

If you have any concerns regarding a student's learning needs or would like to request additional support or advice, 
our Student Support Team is here to help. 

For any SEN related queries, please do not hesitant to get in touch with the SEN Team: SENDadmin@shr.mmat.co.uk 

Our Special Educational Needs Coordinator (SENCO), Laura Richmond, works closely with the SEND team to 
ensure that every student receives the appropriate support. Laura is available to provide guidance, coordinate 
interventions, and respond to any SEND-related enquiries. 

The Student Support Department is currently based in the Bridge area of the Caradoc Building, before moving to a 
refurbished purposed designed area of the school in September offering a central and accessible space for students.  

We are also proud to have opened The Lighthouse—a purpose-built internal assessment and alternative provision 
area designed to meet a wide range of student needs in a calm and supportive environment.  

 

 

 

 

http://www.shrewsburyacademy.co.uk/
mailto:SENDadmin@shr.mmat.co.uk
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Shrewsbury Academy in Our Community 

Some of our students have 

severe allergies. Please 

respect our drive to be a ‘nut 

free school.’ Always leave 

snacks and foods containing 

nuts at home.  

 

Click here to view our latest news articles. 
Why not also follow us on Facebook @ShrewsburyAcademy for a wealth of content, from student, staff 
and school celebrations to competitions. We encourage you to get interactive with our posts! 
 

To hear about news from across the Trust, why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
  
Want to work for the Marches Multi Academy trust? Follow the link below:  
https://www.marchesacademytrust.co.uk/joining-us/how-to-join 

 

 

 

 

 

          Macmillan Coffee Morning.       

We’re inviting all cake donations for our upcoming Macmillan 

Cancer Support Bake Sale—a delicious way to raise funds for an 

incredible cause. Every slice sold will help Macmillan continue 

providing vital care, support, and information to people living with 

cancer and their families. 

If any students fancy showing off their baking brilliance, 

we’d love to see their creations! Whether it’s a tray of cupcakes, a 

showstopper sponge, or a batch of biscuits, all contributions are 

welcome. 

    Please bring all cakes to the Food Room on the morning 

of the sale. 

       House points are up for grabs for every student who takes 

part—so let the baking begin! 

Let’s make a difference, one cake at a time.      

 

http://www.shrewsburyacademy.co.uk/
https://www.shrewsburyacademy.co.uk/news-blog/
https://www.facebook.com/ShrewsburyAcademy/
https://www.facebook.com/MarchesAcademyTrust/
https://www.marchesacademytrust.co.uk/joining-us/how-to-join

